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TCC Correspondence October-November 2023
Inwards:

e Crystal Beavis, Cr WDC: Reminding TCC of the Proposed Water Supply Bylaw opportunity to make a
submission (support of opposition). Consultation closes Sunday 5 November.

e Geoff King, WDC: ChargeNet installation update — install is scheduled to start Monday 6 November & could be
completed by the end of November.

e Geoff King, WDC: Email sent to Russell Gibbs (TMRT) & forwarded to TCC for clarification of process for the
Tamahere Reserve reclassification & name change.

e Lisa Laurence, TMCS: Booking requirements for the Tamahere Community Centre for 2024

e Geoff King, WDC: Councils Works update & issues report for November 2023

e Tim van de Molen, Waikato MP: Acknowledging Charles’s note of congratulations. Confirming his interest in
meeting TCC & requesting 2024 meeting dates.

e Alicia Sunnex (Strategic Initiatives and Partnership Coordinator), WDC: Invitation to TCC to attend a Housing
Strategy information gathering meeting at Council offices Wednesday 15 November (6.30pm — 7.00pm)

e Howell Round, Tamahere Lions: Graffiti solution at Tamahere on-ramp to Waikato Expressway — notes
planting on Auckland Southern Motorway.

e Howell Round, Tamahere Lions: Suggests a meeting of interested parties to progress the project one evening
WB 6 November.

e Geoff King, WDC: Follow-up to Charles’s email regarding Tamahere Forum going live. Possible method to
reach out to other residents via Council Newsletter.

e Geoff King, WDC: Website invoices for approval — motion required from TCC.

e Russell Gibbs, TMRT: Notification to TCC of Megan May’s (WDC) promotion.

e Russell Gibb’s, TMRT: TCC copied into email to Geoff King seeking clarification of process for the
reclassification & name change of Tamahere Reserve.

e  Geoff Pooch, Tamahere Country Club resident: Feedback regarding the Tamahere Forum website.

e Toby Mclntyre, Policy Adviser WDC: WDC Proposed Speed Management Plan — Targeted Engagement. Closes
Friday 1 December.

e Crystal Beavis, Cr WDC: Notification of SH1B rail crossing community survey closing Friday 3 November.

e Geoff King, WDC: Confirmation that ChargeNet intend to install 2 x 75kW fast chargers at Tamahere Village.

o Geoff King, WDC: Further updates regarding ChargeNet — Tamahere EV Charge Station.

e Katherine Simpson, WRC: Invitation to take part in a Tauwhare Pa hui for the Public Transport Trial (19
October)

e Geoff King, WDC: Tamahere Community Email distribution lists

e Geoff King, WDC: Crawford’s Quarry Reclassification paper

e WDC: Consultation opened for Proposed Water Supply Bylaw 2023

Outward:

e Charles to Committee: Queried if the Proposed Water Supply Bylaw needed a submission from TCC.

e Charles: Circulated feedback from Rob Hutchinson, Fulton Hogan supporting the planting initiative to
stop/reduce graffiti on Tamahere on-ramp to the Waikato Expressway to TCC, Tamahere Lions, TMRT.

e Charles: Sent material to Scott Mathias for consideration to be added to the Tamahere Forum.

e Charles: Circulated to TCC information regarding WDC Workshop: Use of Council Land Policy

e Charles: Circulated to TCC Website invoices needing approval at meeting 7 November.

e Charles: Explanation to Geoff King (WDC) regarding invoices for payment via TCC Discretionary Fund.

e Charles: Follow-up to Paul Johnson regarding the two fitness zones in Tamahere Park.

e Charles: First circulation to TCC of Tamahere Forum invoices.

e Charles: Notification to Geoff King (WDC) that https://www.tamahereforum.org/ is now live.




Charles:

Letter to Glenys Farries, Fulton Hogan regarding graffiti at the Tamahere on-ramp of the Waikato

Expressway.

Charles:

Confirming to the TCC that Tamahere Forum details have been posted to the Neighbourly

Noticeboard.

Charles:
Charles:

Circulation of information to TCC regarding WDC LTP and 3-Waters as a result of a recent workshop.
Letter to Tim van de Molan (Waikato MP) congratulating him on winning his seat & inviting him to

attend one of our meetings.

Feedback on tamahereforum.org website — received from Buddy.

Charles: additional clarification requested in response to Geoff King’s follow-up regarding installation of
Tamahere EV Charge Station.

Charles:
Charles:
Charles:
Charles:
Charles:

circulation of Wiremu Tamihana'’s articles to Committee and TMRT.

circulation of WDC Mayoral Awards articles on website.

Feedback to Scott Mathias regarding website content.

request to Committee to feedback on website (tamahereforum.org) — link supplied.
Circulated Crawford’s Quarry Reclassification paper to Committee



